
2nd November, 2011
 
 
City of Newport Beach
3300 Newport Boulevard
Newport Beach, California 92663
Attention: Patrick Alford
 
RE: Newport Banning Ranch DEIR
 
Dear Mr. Alford,
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Newport Banning Ranch Draft Enviromental Impact Report
(DEIR). Please include the following comments and concerns in the official record. Please include the
following comments and concerns in the official record.
 
I am stunned by the sheer size and complexity of the DEIR. It is far too much for one individual concerned
citizen to plow through and really understand well enough to make informed comments. Thus, I'd simply like
to request that the public comment period be extended, say, for an additional 60 days, so we can all get our
arms around this huge document.
 
 
 Sincerely,
 Mr. Carl Mumm
 319 Cedar Street
 Newport Beach,CA, 92663
 
 949-642-0031
 ted@3mumms.org
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